
September 14, 1954 

The Board of Trustees received a letter from the 

Secretary of the highway Home for the aged, asking the 

Board of Trustees if they coulc help the home with a 

gift of $500.00 to relieve the strain as one of the inmates 

of the home who was a long standing member of Highway and 

who has had a long illness and had to be sent to a 

nurseirg home. Board of Trustees decided to give the home 

a gift of $500.00 to the ratified by the church. 

Charles MacPherson - Secretary 


